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CERAMICS WEST IS A 
FRAGRANCE-FREE 
CLUB ROOM. Many 
people are extremely 
sensitive to perfumes, 
colognes, aftershaves 
and other scented 
products. Fragrances 
cause watery eyes, a 
stuffy or runny nose, 
congestion, headaches 
and migraines. PLEASE 
BE CONSIDERATE AND 
DO NOT WEAR THEM 
AT ANY TIME IN OUR 
CLUB. 

 
 
 

 

Wishing a very 
happy birthday to 
all of you who have 
birthdays this 
month! We wish 
you many more. 

We are still collecting for Pen-
nies for Prizes, but there’s not 
enough pennies in the jar to 

cash in at this time, so we do not have a 2024 
figure yet. Please remember to bring in those 
pennies, other change, or paper to help us cre-
ate fabulous parties. 

DJ Santana 

Please keep our Club members who 
are ill, having surgery, dealing with 
losses, or have burdens they don’t 
share in your thoughts and prayers! 

 
 

The Valentine party was a sold out party! There 
was plenty of good food and prizes. The Grand 
prize winner was Lou Owen. We has our 50/50 
winners, but we would like to note that Pat E 
and Ella B generously donated their prizes back 
to the club, as well as some other members who 
wish to remain nameless. We would like to say 
thank you to all the members who donated time, 
money and prizes to make this event so much 
fun.  We couldn’t do events without your sup-
port and generosity. We appreciate you all so 
much! 
 

Upcoming events: 4/26 Luau, 10/29 Hallow-
een Costume Party, 12/6 Christmas Party 

     We hope to see you at the Luau on 4/26!! 

   

 

EVENTS DJ Santana 

Valentine Party  

Greetings fellow ceramics enthusiasts! I hope 
this newsletter finds all in good health and 
spirits. I welcome all of our new members 
and I look forward to meeting you all at our 
March 7th General Meeting. We have a lot of 
classes coming up and I hope everyone takes 
advantage of our excellent teachers.  

Remember, IT DOESN'T MAKE ANY CENTS 
BUT VOLUNTEERING IS REWARDING. 
 
Thanks, 
RICHARD PINKERTON 
theriverpirate@msn.com  

PENNIES FOR PRIZES
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